
 

 

Public Notice 

Cancellation of Gary Redevelopment Commission Special Meeting 

 

Please be advised that the Gary Redevelopment Commission 
Special Meeting scheduled for Wednesday May 8, 2024 at 
4:00PM has been cancelled. 

 

This cancellation is due to a lack of a quorum. A quorum is the minimum 
number of members required to be present for the Commission to conduct 
official business. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

For further information, please contact: 

Gary Redevelopment Commission 219-886-1531 

Email: redevelopment@gary.gov 
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